From: Jill McLewis

To: Mary Gourley

Cc: Brian Flath

Subject: We support the RV parking ordinance
Date: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 5:11:45 PM

Hi Mary,
We’re submitting this email to be forwarded to city council
members regarding the RV ordinance on the agenda tonight.

We’re writing to express our support for the RV
ordinance to restrict RV parking. This is long
overdue. We urge the city council to pass this
unanimously. We’ve noticed an increase of RVs on
residential streets over the last month. We have been
dealing with this issue on Morris Street and the
surrounding streets for over five years. We
appreciate the work Chief Kilgore and the city has
done to develop this much needed ordinance. Thank
you for passing it tonight.

Jill M.
Brian F
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